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21 August 2015 

Northern Territory Totalisator Licence 
 

 

Tatts Group was today advised by the Northern Territory Government that it has been 

selected as the preferred licensee for the new totalisator licence. 

The new licence is subject to settling satisfactory terms and conditions by 30 October 2015. 

Tatts Group looks forward to working with the Northern Territory Government to finalise the 

terms and conditions of the new licence. 

 

 

 

Media enquiries please contact: Analysts and institutions please contact: 

Carolyn Prendergast 

Corporate Communications Manager 
 
Ph: (07) 3435 4543 
Mob: 0409 910 561 

E: carolyn.prendergast@tattsgroup.com 

Giovanni Rizzo 

General Manager – Investor Relations 
 
Ph: (07) 3877 1002 
Mob: 0409 578 247 

E: giovanni.rizzo@tattsgroup.com 

Monique Rennell 

Executive Assistant to CEO 
  
Ph: (07) 3435 4478 

 

E: monique.rennell@tattsgroup.com 
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